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Your details

Title Dr

First name John

Last name Davies

Email

Postcode 2482

Submission details

I am making this
submission as

A resident in a flood-affected area

Submission type I am making a personal submission

Consent to make
submission
public

I give my consent for this submission to be made
public

Share your experience or tell your story

Your story This is an addenda to my previous submission
under my name.
From reading the documentation from the
Mullumbimby Residents Association and from
my attendance to a public meeting (Monday 16th
May, Mullumbimby Ex Services Club) it would
seem that all the current attention from this
group is focused on post flood. They seem to
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accept that flooding is a given event. But, there
should be much more attention on controlling
and mitigating such an event. It is impossible to
control rainfall but attention must be given to
controlling the result of that rainfall beyond
modifying houses to cope, raising them, casing
them in plastic and other thoughts that have
been expressed.
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